SHCG Annual General Meeting

Dear SHCG member or supporter

Please be advised that the next Annual General Meeting of the Social History Curators Group will be held at the follow place and time:
Where: University of Reading, Lecture Theatre LO22 G01 and G03
http://www.venuereading.com/about/find/about-findlondonroad.aspx
http://www.reading.ac.uk/web/files/education/IoE_London_Road_Guide.pdf 
When: Thursday 29th June 2017
At: 16:00

Any member of SHCG may attend the AGM – you do not have to be attending conference to attend AGM.  You are welcome to come and join us at The University of Reading London Road Campus from 15:45 in preparation for a prompt 16:00 start. 
Each individual member has one single vote in elections.  If you are representing an institution there is one single vote between all the representatives from that institution who are attending AGM.
If you would like to send your apologies please direct them to the Secretary at Verity.Smith@NationalMediaMuseum.org.uk

We will look forward to seeing you there.
Best wishes, Verity Smith
Secretary, Social History Curators Group
